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Four ISS contracts and five ISS operating units are celebrating after winning gold standard RoSPA Awards
for demonstrating high health and safety standards.

Atos, NatWest Group, UBS and BEIS (Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy) contracts
and, Healthcare, Education, Infrastructure, Business Services and Financial Services & Retail operating,
units have all received a RoSPA Gold Health and Safety Award. Notably, the ISS team at Atos, supported
customer in achieving its 13th Gold RoSPA and in winning the President’s Award for Occupational Health
and Safety.

Organisations receiving a RoSPA Award are recognised as being world-leaders in health and safety
practice. Every year, nearly 2,000 entrants vie to achieve the highest possible accolade in what is the UK’s
longest-running Health & Safety industry awards. RoSPA Awards is one of the most prestigious and
recognised schemes in the world with entries from nearly 50 countries and a reach of over 7 million
employees.

Tim Proctor, Director of HSEQ & CR at ISS said: “We are thrilled to have won nine gold standard RoSPA
awards across a variety of ISS UK & Ireland contracts and operating units. It’s an incredible achievement
and well deserved considering the effort our teams put in to keep customers and building users safe
throughout the pandemic. Safety is core to our values at ISS, and it is fantastic to have our commitment
recognised by RoSPA. In 2022, we will continue striving towards being even better at keeping all our
employees and customers safe.”

Julia Small, RoSPA’s Achievements Director, said:
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“This is a fantastic and well-deserved accomplishment. All our award entrants demonstrate their
unwavering commitment and passion for keeping people safe at work. By receiving this recognition, ISS
joins like-minded businesses and organisations worldwide, who represent the very best in their approach
to Health and Safety. I would like to add my personal thanks for all the work that it has taken to secure
these well-deserved awards – congratulations to all those involved, who champion and drive-up Health and
Safety standards every day. You are a fantastic example to others in your sector.” For more information
about the RoSPA Awards visit: www.rospa.com/awards
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